
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  4-9-22 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:40. Other officers present were 
Bill Lehr, Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 21. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on "aviate, navigate, communicate:  fly the plane, orient, 
and communicate is optional; also Observe, Orient, Decide, and Act.  
 
Les thanked Jim Richardson for cooking lunch today.  Les and Jim will cook lunch in May. 
 
The only guest was Chuck Duncan. 
 
Carlton moved that the club lower the quorum number to 25%, Boyd seconded it, and it 
was approved by 17-4. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that we accept the February and March minutes, Dee seconded it, and 
they were approved. 
 
Wings over Wiggins will be April 16.  Cheri mentioned that the MS Wing of the 
Commemorative Airforce will be having their annual Aviation Open House at the Madison 
airport on May 21. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  Dues have been paid, hangar rent is paid, and we have 
$18,5000 in the bank with 61 members. 
 
Les said that we need to advertise the June fly-in earlier.  He asked Alex to create the 
flyer.  The menu will feature chicken.  Bill Lehr moved that we let the Raymond EAA 
sponsor Young Eagles flights, Jim Richardson seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
The club Facebook page was discussed concerning who the administrator is. 
 
Les will call the new owner of the property to the east of CMLF to discuss future plans for 
that property. 
 
The nominating committee will consist of Regina, Steve, and Dee. 
 
The club hangar is progressing well. 
 
Boyd will spray and mow the runway. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:40. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


